Rob and Jean Easto

From: James Ford <JamesFord@clague.co.uk>
Sent: 13 February 2020 17:20

To: robandjean@easto.org

Cc: 'Chris Brown’; 'Andrew Bliss’

Subject: [17057A] Tenterden, St Mildred's Church
Dear Rob

Thank you for your earlier emails regarding the various items of work in the churchyard, namely the new floodlight
wiring, the new noticeboard and the bench.

| visited the church on 11" February and as the Inspecting Architect to St Mildred’s | can confirm that the items

described above have been completed/installed to a good standard; all in accordance with the faculty of 20" May
2019.

Kind regards
James Ford RIBA AABC

For and on behalf of Clague LLP

Kent Design &
Development
Awaras

% ICS WhatHouse?
Award AWARDS

Sponsor

ance only.
the electronic data,

y for con
ed from

-adm)w
v oen the hard x.:p‘,r

iadve on any ¢ 'Jiﬂf”\).‘&‘?’.

From: Rob and Jean Easto <robandjean@easto.org>

Sent: 06 February 2020 16:52

To: James Ford <lamesFord@clague.co.uk>

Cc: 'Chris Brown' <chris.ledwithbrown@gmail.com>; 'Andrew Bliss' <ajbliss100@gmail.com>
Subject: FW: Practical Completion Certificate

Dear James

| gather you are coming to St Mildred’s Church next Tuesday. I'm afraid | cannot come along then, but could I ask
you to look at the new floodlight wiring - there’s actually very little to see, our new notice board - which is very
obvious, and likewise the new bench please? I'd be grateful if you could then issue us with a Practical Completion
Certificate to enable me to close off the faculty process.

If you need anything from me in advance of your visit, please let me know.

Best wishes

Rob



